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                          Infrastructure - Capital project 

DEVENISH PLACE RECOVERY PROJECT  
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

WHAT ARE WE DOING?  

• Fulton Hogan Ltd (for Nelson City Council) will be completing the reconstruction of the 

roadway, footpaths, and kerb and channel on Devenish Place. The wastewater pipe and 

sections of the water pipe will also be replaced.  

 

DURATION:  

• Construction is scheduled to start the week of the 8 May 2023, with construction planned to 

be completed mid-July 2023 (weather dependent). The full programme of works can be found 

on Shape.Nelson.govt.nz 

 

TRAFFIC CONDITIONS: 

• The road will be closed from Frenchay Drive to residents only, as shown above, with speed 

restrictions in place 

• Parking on the road within the construction area will be closed between 7.00 am and 6:00 

pm. Out-of-hours vehicle access will remain for residents, including on weekends. 

• There may be times throughout the day where vehicle access will be limited. Prior notification 

will be given if this is necessary. 

 

FIND OUT MORE:  

• Visit Shape.Nelson.govt.nz for updates.  

CONTACTS: 

• General queries: Cameron Ford on 03 546 0200 or email Cameron.Ford@ncc.govt.nz  

• Construction queries or reporting urgent issues: Fulton Hogan on 03 547 9789 
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